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Mt. Juliet Train Station Meeting, March 26 
RTA proposes to expand parking, add customer amenities, safety features 

 
NASHVILLE – On March 26, the Regional Transportation Authority of Middle Tennessee will hold a public meeting 
to discuss a proposed expansion of the Mt. Juliet Train Station parking lot for residents and riders of the Music City 
Star.  
 
RTA Staff will share information about improvements and additional amenities, including 100-110 parking spaces, 
pathways to Mt. Juliet Road and Division Street, bicycle racks, added lighting, and beautification. 
 
What:  Music City Star Mt. Juliet Station Public Meeting 
 
When:  Tuesday, March 26 
  5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Where:  Mt. Juliet Chamber of Commerce, 2055 North Mt. Juliet Road, Suite 200, Mt. Juliet TN 37122 
 
The Regional Transportation Authority of Middle Tennessee has provided regional rail service between Lebanon 
and Nashville since September 18, 2008. The Music City Star makes six daily trips between Lebanon and downtown 
Nashville Monday through Friday. The Music City Star is responsible for transporting approximately 1,100 
commuters to and from work each weekday. 
 
The Mt. Juliet train station sees approximately 185 passenger boardings on an average weekday, and is the highest 
ridership station along the Music City Star route. 
 
Those unable to attend the meeting can call 615-862-4620 with questions regarding the proposal. 
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Editor's Note: To request this information in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

              


